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Ottawa March 31, 1908

Sir,-

Reforring to letters and enclοsures of the 18th

Sept., 1905 relating to removal of the St.Marys reserve

Indians I beg to inform you that Mr.N.W. Brown, School

Inspector, has recommended that these Indians be transferred

to the Oromocto reserve. In 1905 you reported to the

effect that the Indians refused to go to Oromocto or to

the Tobique Reserves. If you think this questions hould be

again taken up kindly again examine into the matter at

your convenience and report further and especially in

the directions referred to in letter to you of the 3rd Oct..

1905.

Your obedient servant

Tombas

Secretary.

James Farrell,Esq.

Indian Agent,

Frederioton,

N.B.
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